
FGE Annual Meeting

This year’s Annual Meeting, Barbecue, 
and board elections took place on 
Saturday, June 6. It was a great success 

with about 50+ residents in attendance. 

Tim Barry & Kevin Gunn provided musical 
entertainment

Kevin Gunn performed magic tricks and

Len Alexander discussed the Bankhead and 
plans for the new Regional Theater.

Board of Director’s Election

The election went extremely well with nearly 50 
of the 69 ballots being submitted. 

Tim Barry — President

 
Anthony Altadonna — Vice President 

Jim Mackanic — Secretary

James Wang — Treasurer

Irving Stowers — Newsletter

FG
E 

B
oa

rd
 M

em
be

rs
 - 

ca
ll 

or
 e

-m
ai

l u
s i

f y
ou

 h
av

e 
qu

es
tio

ns
: T

im
 B

ar
ry

-P
re

si
de

nt
, 4

56
-9

59
5,

 c
ug

m
a@

pa
cb

el
l.n

et
; A

nt
ho

ny
 A

lta
do

nn
a-

V
ic

e 
Pr

es
id

en
t, 

37
3-

38
44

, a
al

ta
do

nn
a@

sb
cg

lo
ba

l.n
et

; J
im

 M
ac

ka
ni

c-
Se

cr
et

ar
y,

 
37

3-
10

41
, j

im
.m

ac
ka

ni
c@

hp
.c

om
; J

am
es

 W
an

g-
Tr

ea
su

re
r, 

44
9-

53
43

, j
cf

w
an

g@
co

m
ca

st
.n

et
; I

rv
in

g 
St

ow
er

s-
N

ew
sl

et
te

r/W
eb

 P
ag

e,
 3

71
-0

85
4,

 ir
vi

ng
.st

ow
er

s@
m

ac
.c

om
; K

ev
in

 G
un

n,
 4

43
-2

21
2,

 k
ng

rh
in

o@
ya

ho
o.

co
m

;  
   

   
 

Je
an

 S
hu

le
r, 

44
9-

13
12

, v
.sh

ul
er

@
co

m
ca

st
.n

et
; L

eo
na

rd
 A

le
xa

nd
er

, 2
92

-0
74

6,
 m

ca
30

1@
ao

l.c
om

; A
D

D
R

ES
S:

 F
G

E,
 P

O
 B

ox
 2

41
6,

 L
iv

er
m

or
e,

 C
A

 9
45

51
-2

41
6

Forest Glade Estates
Newsletter June 2009 - www.forestgladeestates.org



Kevin Gunn — Member-at-Large

Jean Shuler — Member-at-Large

Leonard Alexander — Member-at-Large

FGE Board Meeting

Next board meeting will be 
held Thursday, July 16, 2009 
at the home of Kevin Gunn, 
1864 Creek Road @ 7:30 p.m. 

Garden Work Party

Garden Work Parties are usually 
planned for the second Saturday 
of each month at 8:30 a.m. and 
meeting near the tennis court. The 

next few work parties are scheduled as follows: 
July 11 and Aug 8. 

Harvest Barbecue in September

FGE is planning a Harvest Barbecue 
after school starts. Suggested dates 
are September 12 and 19. If you have 
an interest in helping to organize this 

event, please contact Jean Shuler, 423-1909.


